
 
 
 
 

Note from the Editor-in-Chief 
 
 
 

I am pleased to be able to present this special issue of Economic 
Analysis which is devoted to Scientific Conference “Economic Prospect in 
the Second Decade of the 21st Century” (14. – 15. April 2010), organized 
by Belgrade Banking Academy and Institute of Economic Science in 
Belgrade. Furthermore, I am glad to announce that almost articles for this 
issue have been collected by Dr Jozef Glova from Faculty of Economics, 
Technical university in Košice, Slovakia whom I invited to be our guest 
editor and help me in selecting articles for the first issue of Economic 

Analysis in 2010. It is another step forward in strengthening cooperation between our partner 
institutions. At the same time, work on this issue is more closely connected us with colleagues from 
other Faculties of Economics within V4 and countries of South Eastern Europe who provided special 
contributions to our peer Journal with their high quality papers. 

Thanks to everyone for their cooperation with the hope that it will continue in the future. 
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